
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Bus Travel 

As of Monday 31st August, it is compulsory for all children to wear a face covering on the Calvary Park and 
the KCC bus as per Government regulations. It is also the parent/carer’s responsibility to make sure their 
child has sanitised their hands before going on school transport/Kids’ Club transport. No food or drink 
should be consumed on the bus and parents/Carers will be notified if regulations are not adhered to. 

 

School Photos 

It has been arranged for the school photographer (Instant Images) to come into the school on 9th & 10th 
September. They will take individual and family photographs  and a class photo for P7 & P1 these will be 
available to buy on-line from the company. 

 

Flu 

The Flu immunisation programme has been arranged for Monday 26th October for the whole school. If your 
child has not received a form regarding this please phone 07966296416 to request one. 

 

Physical Education 

Class teachers have advised days for PE in class newsletters (outdoor at present for Health & Safety 
reasons). 2 hours PE is compulsory in Scotland and as such, pupils should come to school on their PE day 
wearing appropriate clothing.  Only children with a medical condition/ restricted mobility (e.g) broken leg, 
will be exempt. A letter from the GP will be required if a child has a medical condition that will not allow 
them to take part in PE for an extended period of time. All children, unless particular circumstances prevent 
this, will be outside at their allocated PE time. Health and Wellbeing is a core curricular area;  
Social/Emotional/Mental/Physical. 

General 

As always, we want to work in partnership with our families to ensure all children have the best educational 
experience possible. It is, however, necessary to highlight that staff should not be subjected to any form of 
abuse or threats and these will be reported to the local authority if required. Your support, co-operation 
and understanding is appreciated. 

 

School site 

Please can I remind Parents/Carers there should be no access to the school site, including the car park at 
any time unless this has been arranged with the HT.  Community Police will be advised of the registration 
vehicles not permitted on the school site. 

 


